
Good morning Emily, 
  
I write to confirm that as the Fens Reservoir is an Anglian Water and Cambridge Water project, 
it is not proposed to submit an Anglian Water response from the Sustainable Growth Team in 
Anglian Water (as the statutory undertaker for water and sewerage services and EIA consultee) 
to the company’s own Scoping Report and PINS consultation. 
  
Our team will continue to work with colleagues within the Anglian Water DCO consent team as 
the project progresses. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

Tessa Saunders MRTPI 
Spatial and Strategic Planning Manager – Sustainable Growth 
Quality & Environment 
  
Web: www.anglianwater.co.uk 
Anglian Water Services Limited 
Lancaster House, Lancaster Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 6XU 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.anglianwater.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7CFensReservoir%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C714f43bb48e442abaed108dd0aded01b%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638678674301287359%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bqypwMFNr%2FVFtW8TrcB9tjuKBKCr6nU7858DgwmAs28%3D&reserved=0

